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Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Wednesday 14th February – Pirate Day! 
 
On Wednesday 14th February, we are having a 
Pirate themed day – so obviously we are all 
dressing up as Pirates and would love it if the 
children did too!  
 
‘Dantastic the Pirate’ will be coming into school to teach us all how 
to be Pirates. 
 
We kindly ask that you make a contribution of £8.00 towards the 
cost of the day.  
 
Payments need to be made online using the Bury Payment system 
and choosing the payment option ‘Year 1 School Trip’ or follow this 
link (we will send this separately): 
 
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/BuryEstore/estore/default/Catalog/
Index?catalogueItemReference=C0000592&showSingleProduc
t=True&recurringOnly=False 
 
If you have misplaced your child’s UPN number, please contact 
the office. 
 
Thank you me hearties!  
The Year 1 Jolly Roger Crew!  
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